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                        July 2024 
Addition Information For Year 2 to Year 3 Transition 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following on from the letter regarding transition week, I would just like to give some 
additional information about where to drop off and collect your child on the 2nd transition day 
(Tuesday 9th July). These will be their drop off and collection points when start Year 3 in 
September. 
 
Drop off - Start by heading towards your usual Year 2 drop off. You will walk past these 
doors and walk around onto the Year 1 playground. You will drop your child off here at the 
gate and a member of staff will direct your child to their new class. 
 
Collection - At the end of the day you will collect your child on the bottom KS2 playground. 
To access this you will walk past the car park and walk past the Early Years entrance. Be 
assured that on the day there will be members of staff outside to help direct you to the correct 
place. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please contact school if you have any queries, 
 
Miss Atherton 
Department 2 Leader 
 


